
Notice of Possible Quorum 

 In compliance with the State of Wisconsin Open Meeting Law requirements, public notice is hereby 

given that a possible quorum of the Water/Wastewater Commission will be present:   

 

August 24th at 10 a.m., 2023  

 

Mayville Utilities 

400 Kekoskee Street 

Mayville, WI 53050 

This is a facilities planning meeting with Greg Gunderson  from the MSA Professional Services to work on 

the wastewater facilities planning process .   No action of official business will take place at this event.    

Anastasia Gonstead  Clerk  

City of Mayville 


